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Chalk Bluff Cemetery Annual Meeting Postponed
Due to Covid-19
APRIL 27TH 2021 BY DEE LOFLIN

Chalk Bluff Cemetery Annual Meeting Postponed Due to Covid-19

The Chalk Bluff Cemetery Board of Directors has made the decision to postpone this
year’s annual membership meeting of the Chalk Bluff Cemetery, scheduled for Sunday,
May 2 in order to ensure the safety of our membership.  We are planning to see you at
next year's annual meeting on Sunday, May 1, 2022, at 2:00 PM at Dexter's Keller Public
Library.  

*review the cemetery policies on our Facebook page (Chalk Bluff Cemetery, Inc.) and
share with your family.  

*share or update your address, phone number, email, or next of kin at
chalkbluffcemetery@gmail.com.

*remember the cemetery is a not-for-profit organization and maintains the upkeep of the
cemetery through memorial donations. 

If you have any concerns, comments, questions, or want a financial update, please contact
#573-820-0881.

Chalk Bluff Cemetery Board of Directors

P. O. Box 727

Dexter, MO  63841
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